From: Marvin Hymanson <mnhymanson@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 6:53 PM

To: secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: new regulartions

Dear secretary,

Please do not change the leverage in the forex market. This would force brokerages to take their computer servers and equipment overseas and result in additional job loss in the USA. As well as prevent hobbiest traders like mine from even bothering to enter the market and make some money to stimulate the economy.

Sincerely yours, Marvin Hymanson